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  Dear Parent,        Date : 01.05.2024 

 In light of the threat messages circulating in schools, it is informed that our school 
premises have been thoroughly checked and sanitized. There is no need for any worry or 
panic, our children are safe. Hence, the school will continue to function normally. 
           By Order 

           Principal 
 
 


